
UNINA99108088722033211. Record Nr.

Titolo Republic of Tajikistan : poverty reduction strategy paper second
progress report

Pubbl/distr/stampa Washington, D.C., : International Monetary Fund, 2006

ISBN 1-4552-6408-3
1-4527-7259-2
1-283-55341-4
9786613865861
1-4518-8858-9

Descrizione fisica 1 online resource (43 p.)

Collana IMF country report ; ; no. 06/1

Soggetti Poverty - Tajikistan
Tajikistan Economic conditions 1991-
Tajikistan Economic policy

Lingua di pubblicazione Inglese

Formato

Edizione [1st ed.]

Livello bibliografico

Note generali "Prepared by member countries in broad consultation with stakeholders
and development partners, including the staffs of the World Bank and
the IMF."
"January 2006"--Cover.

Nota di contenuto

Sommario/riassunto

""Table of Contents""; ""1. Introduction""; ""2. Current Poverty Status
and Dynamics""; ""3 Macroeconomic Management""; ""4 Institutional
Reforms""; ""5 Social Sector""; ""6 Labor Market and Employment""; ""7
Private Sector Development""; ""8 Infrastructure Rehabilitation""; ""9
Environment Protection""; ""10 PRSP Monitoring""; ""11 PRSP Monitoring
and Implementation Partners""; ""12 Strategic Frameworks""; ""Annex
1""; ""Annex 2""
This Second Progress Report on Tajikistan’s Poverty Reduction Strategy
Paper (PRSP) discusses key developments in the status and dynamics of
poverty-related indicators in the country during 2004. Although
economic growth has generated significant reductions in poverty rates
in the past years, the report concludes that people’s livelihoods have
not changed drastically. Income poverty remains high. People’s access
to energy, water, communications, education, and health services
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remains highly problematic. This report also reviews the government’s
macroeconomic management performance and discusses institutional
shortfalls affecting the poverty reduction effort.


